
From: crf450077 [mailto:crf450077@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 7:45 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Wood County 138KV Reinforcement Project Lemoyne-Midway-Brim 

 

My name is Rudolph Agosti Jr. 

Address:  20440 Haskins Rd Bowling Green, Ohio 43402. 

 

I'm writing in reference to Proposed Wood County 138KV Reinforcement Project Lemoyne-

Midway-Brim. 

 

I will not be able to attend the meeting on September 26th at the Middleton Township building, 

but I wanted to submit my opinions for the proposed project locations. 

 

The existing transmission lines on Hull Prairie Road, and the Alternative #1 are both in 

residential areas, with many homes that will be negatively impacted by this project.  It will 

reduce the value of these residential properties and ruin their view of the countryside.  In 

addition, the community of Haskins Ohio is growing, and this would be bordering on that 

growth. 

 

It seems more logical to utilize the proposed Alternative #2.  This area is made of of farm fields 

and commercial properties, which will not be negatively impacted by a pole line running through 

them. 

 
Thank you. 

Rudolph Agosti Jr 

 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
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